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26 November 2013 
 
Phillip R. Westmoreland 
President - FAIChE 2013 
American Institute of Chemical Engineers 
120 Wall Street, 23 FL. New York, 
NY 10005 USA 
 
 
Dear Dr. Westmoreland: 
 
Greetings! 
 
The year 2014 marks an important milestone for the Philippine Institute of Chemical 
Engineers, as we celebrate our Diamond Anniversary, with the theme “Celebrating Chemical 
Engineering Excellence”. 
 
PIChE, born in 1939, started with forty (40) charter members. It stands today as a formidable 
and united organization composed of more than 1, 800 professionals.  
               
The highlight of the Diamond Anniversary celebration is the auspicious 75th National 
Convention on February 26 – 28, 2014 at the Manila Hotel in the City of Manila, with the 
theme “A Glorious Past, A Challenging Future.” This event promises another historic 
milestone in the life of PIChE, which includes the recognition of the pillars of the organization, 
an intellectual convention on important national, international policies on the Chemical 
Engineering and related professions, plenary and technical discussions by highly respected 
speakers from government, industry, academe – both local and international, and a grand 
fellowship night for network building.  We will also conduct a plant tour on March 1, 2014 for 
our convention delegates to showcase a few world class sites for chemical engineers within 
or nearby Metro Manila. 
 
Our Diamond Anniversary comes only once in our lifetime. Thus, we would like to invite you 
to share with us the joy of this momentous accomplishment by attending the National 
Convention.   The convention is open to all, not only Chemical Engineers, and qualifies for 
professional CPD (Continuing Professional Development) units.  You can also support PIChE 
by being a major sponsor - Diamond 3 Carat, 2 Carat, 1 Carat and Half Carat, an exhibitor or 
advertiser for our National Convention Souvenir Program.   
 
You may also visit convention2014.piche.org.ph or facebook.com/PIChEDiamondYear2014 
to know the details of the convention, to register online, and to know more about our 
attractive sponsorship packages. 
 
Thank you for your invaluable support to the success of PIChE’s Diamond                         
Anniversary!    
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Engr. Albert A. Samuela    
PIChE Diamond Year Committee Chair                  75th National Convention Committee Co-Chair 
aasamuela@pichenet.org | Mobile +63 917 5536169 Director, College of Fellows 

 
 
 
Engr.  Susan C. Benitez 
PIChE National President 
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